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Notice of Change to Regular Meeting
The Washington invasive species council (WISC) is changing the 

location of the regular quarterly meeting scheduled for December 15, 
2022:

FROM: December 15, 2022, from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., Room 172, 
Natural Resources Building, 1111 Washington Street S.E., Olympia, WA 
98501.

TO: December 15, 2022, from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., Room 172, Nat-
ural Resources Building, 1111 Washington Street S.E., Olympia, WA 
98501, and online via Zoom.

For further information, please contact Justin Bush, WISC, at 
360-902-3088 or justin.bush@rco.wa.gov, or at the WISC website 
www.InvasiveSpecies.wa.gov.

WISC schedules all public meetings at barrier-free sites. Persons 
who need special assistance may contact Leslie Frank at 360-902-0220 
or email leslie.frank@rco.wa.gov.
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